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Dear Parents,

Re: School Crest

I am writing to let you know  that we will be changing the school’s logo from September.  Our school 
council had expressed a desire to change/update it at a number of meetings in the past couple of 
years so we decided that it was high time we responded to this.

Earlier this year we were approached by a local company, Reconomy, offering ‘Community 
Engagement’ and ‘Skills Volunteering’  work.  They took up the challenge and, with some ideas from 
the children, proposed some designs for the School Council to consider and narrowed down the 
field of choice to four designs.  These designs were shared with the school in an assembly in late 
spring.  Children were given the opportunity to vote on their preferred choice.  The above logo was 
the winner and has therefore been adopted.

The new school crest will, over time, be introduced across the school and, of course, onto the 
school uniform.  There is no need to discard any uniform items which have the original crest on.  
The new crest will be on all new jumpers as and when they are ordered.

I would like to thank governor, Diane Crowe, for enabling this opportunity to work with Reconomy 
and move the school, and its image, forward.

Thank you for your continued support.

Dave Tinker

 


